
 

DRIFFIELD NORTHFIELD INFANT SCHOOL 

 
                                                     ‘All Moving Forward Together’                   

 

3rd May 2018 
 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 

Here are a few items of news for the remainder of this term. 
 

                       Menu Change 

Due to the May Day holiday we will be having Monday’s menu of pizza 
and sultana shortcake when we return on Tuesday 8th May, not the 
pasta bake on the printed menu. 
 

                Bags2School & Driffield Food Bank Drive 

A big thank you for your donations to both our Bags2School 
collection and the Food Bank Drive.  We received £84.00 from 
Bags2School and managed to collect 81.95kg of food for the Food 
Bank.  Thank you very much for your generosity. 

 

                                           Ugly Duckling Ballet 

Just a reminder to please return the consent for the Ballet trip on 
Tuesday 15th May, if you have not already done so.  Also a reminder 
to Caterpillars that they will be gardening on Monday 14th May 
due to this trip.  Thank you.   
 

                                   Year 2 Coffee, Cake and Plant Sale 

Year 2 are holding a Coffee, cake and Plant sale on Wednesday 16th May 
at 2.15pm in the hall as a fundraiser towards their Bempton and 
Flamborough trip.  Details will follow soon. 

 

Year 2 

May is an important month in Year 2 for teacher assessments.  With this in mind 
please ensure your child has good attendance during this time which of course is 
important in helping them achieve their full potential.  Thank you. 

                                 



 

              Friends Toy Sale 

The Friends will be having their Toy Sale during the afternoon of 
Thursday 17th May.  Donations can be left at the office from Monday 
14th May.  Details to follow. 

                                                  

Royal Wedding 

To celebrate the marriage of Prince Harry and Meghan Markle on  
Friday 18th May we are having a non-uniform day and we would like the 
children to wear red, white and blue.  We will be having our Afternoon 
Tea style lunch and the children will be doing activities in their classes 

celebrating the day. 
 

                                               Book Bags 

Please can we ask that the children only have one toy attached to their 
book bags.  We are finding that they cannot close their drawers when 
they have more than one.  Thank you for your co-operation. 

                                                            

                       School Car Park 

For Health and Safety reasons can we please remind you not to drive 
into the school car park when dropping off or collecting your child.  
Thank you. 

                                                           

                                                Year 1 Trips 

Thank you to everyone who has returned the forms for Year 1 to 
visit Dalby Forest on Tuesday 22nd May and Driffield Tesco’s on 
Wednesday 23rd or Thursday 24th May.  Please return the forms if 
you have not already done so as soon as possible, thank you.   
Year 2 will visit Tesco’s in June. 

 

Training Day 

Just a reminder that we break up for the half term holiday on Thursday 24th May.   
We return on Monday 4th June.  Thank you for all your support. 
                                                

 
 


